Morning Announcements
Thursday, May 8, 2014

. There are Summer School registration forms on the office counter. Pick one up if interested.

Among other offerings, Ms. K will be teaching the Spring Green Experience. The forms are
due back in the office by Thursday, May 15™.

There will be no band lessons today.

PRIDE is looking for girls and boys to help out during the summer Baseball and Softball
program. If interested please contact Ron Gerstberger at (715) 905-0213.

Anyone with Prom pictures that they would be willing to share with yearbook should bring them
to Mrs. Dwyer as soon as possible.

Seniors will be meeting in the Gym during Enrichment Study Hall today.

Any Juniors planning on taking the ACT in June need to register online at ACTstudent.org by
May 9". Please see Mrs. Rhodes if you have any questions.

There is no Learning Center tonight.

There are nomination sign-up sheets on the office counter for next years class officers and
student council members. Please sign up if you are interested in being on the ballot for these
positions.

. The fitness center will not be open afterschool today.

LUNCH

Turkey on a Bun
Noodles

Carrots

The Garden Spot
Mixed Fruit

Pears



